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Hello Residents, 
The warmer weather is finally upon us!  We are excited 
to get the pools and surrounding areas ready for the 2017 
season.   
Along with this newsletter you are receiving your 2017 Pool 
Tag.  Please do not lose your tag as there is a fee to replace it!  
You need to bring this tag with you every time you enter either 
pool.   
If you owe 2017 Fees or any back Fees you will not receive a 
pool tag until you are completely paid in full.  Your invoice(s) will 
accompany this newsletter. 
Thank you and have a great summer! 

Manny Sisamis 
FHPOA President 
 

 
 

 
►On May 20th we are asking residents to volunteer to help us clean-up and get the 
Association and pools ready for the warmer weather.  Meet at the Westchester Pool 
Area any time after 9 am.  All are welcome! 
►On May 20th Brunswick Girl Scout Junior Troop 91046 will be holding a 
community recycling event in our Association by the Westchester Pool area (Noon – 
2 pm).  Bring paper, newspaper, plastic or cardboard (no glass) to be recycled and 
receive a raffle ticket for some great prizes!  The girls are holding this event to help 
earn their Bronze Award, which is the highest honor a Junior Girl Scout can achieve!  
I hope we can all help them out and help our environment too!  Thank you! 
►Swim Team will be starting again this summer at the Skyview Pool.  Contact 
Becky Al-Zarraq for more information (ForestHillsST@gmail.com).  Both members 
and non-members are eligible.  See page 2 for more details. 
►Swim Lessons will be available this summer at the Westchester Pool.  Contact 
Julie Worsdall for more information (Julie.Worsdall@outlook.com).  Both members 
and non-members are eligible.   
 

 
 

FHPOA website: 
http://www.ForestHillsPOA.com/ 
It is updated regularly with ALL 

info and EVENT info. 

     
 

https://www.Facebook.com/groups/
FHPOA/ 

 

JOIN our FB Group Page to get all of 
the latest updates. 

 
 

We are going GREEN! 
Sign up to receive the newsletter via 

email!  Help the Association save time 
and money. 

Send your email address to: 
FHPOA44212@gmail.com or 

message us on Facebook. 
 

Let us know if your email address 
has changed! 

 

 

 

Social  

Media 

                                 

Upcoming Events 
 

MARK your calendars!! 
 

►SPRING GARAGE SALE: MAY 18, 19 & 20TH 

  8 am to 4 pm 
Put sign in yard or balloons on mailbox 

►COMMUNITY VOLUNTEER CLEAN-UP DAY: 
            MAY 20TH /9 am at Westchester  
                             Pool Area 

►COMMUNITY RECYCLE DAY: 
            MAY 20TH FROM 12 NOON - 2 PM  
                @ Westchester Pool Area (See details below!) 

►TENTATIVE DATE FOR BLOCK PARTY:    
                             JULY 22ND  

*We are putting together a committee to help  

plan/help with the Block Party! 
If you would like to join us please contact  

Kim @ FHPOA44212@gmail.com 
 

OTHER SUMMER EVENTS  
(DATES TO FOLLOW): 

Cornhole Tournament 
Movie Nights 

Adult Swim Party 
Teen Swim Party 

 

IF YOU HAVE IDEAS FOR 2017 ACTIVITIES AND/OR  
WOULD LIKE TO HELP OUT PLEASE CONTACT  

KIM @ FHPOA44212@GMAIL.COM! 
 

DETAILS WILL FOLLOW FOR ALL EVENTS! 
Dates are tentative but if changes occur we will  

notify you immediately! 

 
 Important Info 

UPCOMING 

BOARD 

MEETINGS 
ALL ARE WELCOME! 

 
May 15 
June 20 
July 18 

August 15 
September 19 

 
 

*All meetings will be held 
at the Brunswick Library 
in the Olive Meyer Room 

from 6:30-8 pm unless 
otherwise specified. 
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FHPOA UPDATES 
 
 

2017 Pool Manager/Swim Lessons: Our Pools will soon be opening!  We are excited to 

have Julie Worsdall back as our 2017 Pool Manager.  She is currently busy working on staffing and swim 
lessons.  Please refer to our Website (www.ForestHillspoa.com) for all Pool Rules and Regulations.  
Contact Julie if you have questions: Julie.Worsdall@outlook.com 
 

2017 Pool Schedule (Weather Permitting): 
   

Westchester  May 26 to Sept. 4 (Labor Day) 
          Hours:   May 26 – August 15 = Noon – 8 pm 
  August 16 – Sept. 4 = (Weekdays 4 pm – 8 pm) 
   (Weekends/holidays Noon – 8 pm) 
        
       Skyview  June 2 to Sept. 4 (Labor Day) 
          Hours:   June 2 – August 15 = Noon – 8 pm 
  August 16 – Sept. 4 = (Weekdays 4 pm – 8 pm) 
   (Weekends/holidays Noon – 8 pm) 
      

A lot of work was done on the Skyview Pool last year as well as our bathrooms in both pool houses.  The 
next order of business is the Westchester Pool.  Due to the amount of work that needs to be done on this 
pool, work will not begin until after the 2017 pool season.  We plan to begin accepting bids in July.   
 

2017 Swim Team (A GREAT summer activity for the kids!) 
For Information: Becky Al-Zarraq at ForestHillsST@gmail.com 
**We welcome BECKY as the new Coach for the Swim Team!  Her kids have been on it for 14 years!! 
 

Registration Date: May 22 at Skyview Pool from 5 to 7 pm 

Requirements:  
Child must be 5 years old as of June 1, 2017 and know basic swim strokes (free, breast, back and fly).   
Child must be able to swim the length of Skyview Pool and swim in the deep end. 
If you are not sure about your child’s swimming ability contact Becky to discuss options. 
Cost: 
FHPOA Residents:  
$85 first swimmer 
$75 second swimmer 
$65 each additional swimmer 
Non-Residents:  
$95 first swimmer 
$85 second swimmer 
$75 each additional swimmer 
Tentative Start Date: Monday June 5th  
Ages 11+ from 9:00 am to 10:00 am 

Ages 10 and under from 10:00 am to 11:00 am 
 
 

These are your Board Members for 2017-2018.  We have a great group of residents that are 
working hard to keep this Association operating in tip top shape.  Thank you for YOUR support.  

    
    President: Manny Sisamis (216-526-1856)   

Vice President: Rich Baechle (440-915-1759) 
Treasurer: Trish Scherer (440-487-5977) 
Secretary: Kim Tessmer (216-212-4767) 
Trustee: Matt Tomecko (216-854-0413) 
Trustee: John Kamenar (330-220-3388) 
Trustee: Laura Hause (216-978-5944) 
Trustee: Mark Johnson (fhpoa44212@gmail.com) 
Trustee: Mike Worsdall (330-273-4338) 
*You can also find contact info on our website at: 
http://www.ForestHillsPOA.com/     
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